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July 24, 2008
Both the Company and the Guild value the experience of working with interns and mentoring potential future colleagues. Both the Guild and Company agree that interns are not meant to displace or replace existing staff positions and internships are to be of a limited duration.

The Company agrees it will notify the Guild of the number of interns, their names, the departments where they will work, what work they will perform, the duration of their stay and the compensation they will receive. 

